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सूचना / NOTICE 
 

 
SUB- IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR STUDENTS REGARDING ATTENDANCE FOR NOVEMBER 2024 – 

SEMESTER I/III/V (ODD SEMESTER OF ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025) 

All the students of semesters I, III and V of the undergraduate courses for the academic year 2024-2025, are 

hereby informed that the attendance for the Core, DSE, GE, AEC, SEC and VAC papers, for the month of 

November, shall uploaded on the ERP portal by 29th November, 2024 for semesters III and V and by 5th 

December for semester I. You are required to login to your ERP portal and check your attendance as well as 

weightage column for the month of  November 2024. It may be noted that grievances regarding number of 

lectures attended or Co-curricular weightage if any, shall be brought to the notice of the concerned faculty 

between 30th November and 2nd  December,2024 for semesters III and V and between 6th December to 10th 

December for Semester I. No changes in the attendance for the month of November shall be allowed after that.  

All students must note that as per DU ordinance VII and VIII, 66.6% attendance is compulsory to appear 

at the University of Delhi End-Semester Examinations to be held in December/January 2024 and all the 

following exams. In view of this, all students are directed to ensure that they maintain 66.6% attendance 

throughout this and the following semesters in DSC, DSE, SEC, VAC, AEC and GE courses.  

 

 

 

Prof. Sharda Pasricha        (Principal) 

(Convenor, Attendance Screening Committee)     

 

 

 

 

Copy forwarded to all TiCs, ICT Department, Administration and MF.  


